
 

 

Date:  23 May 2016 
 

Trade Lane: Australia to Fiji  
 

General Rate Increase 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
In order to ensure a sustainable and developing market leading service from Australia to 
Fiji, Neptune Pacific Line (NPL) wish to advise our customers that upon review of both our 
operating costs and freight rates that effective 1st July 2016  a northbound general rate 
increase will be implemented as follows;. 
 
 USD150.00 per 20’ and USD300.00 per 40’ container will apply to FCL, General, FAK and 
reefer cargo  
 
This will be effective from the sailing of Capitaine Tasman 156N with estimated dates as 
follows: 
 Eta Etd 
   

Melbourne 07 July  08 July 
Sydney 10 July 11 July 
Brisbane 13 July 14 July 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Service 
Team on 
customerservice-australia@neptunepacific.com or call on Ph: 02 9235 1299. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Neptune Pacific Line 
 
www.neptunepacific.com 
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